
 

 

Microarray O44K: Discontinued Test 

  

Date: 07/30/2021 

 
Effective Date: September 1st, 2021 
 

  As of September 1, 2021, The Microarray Laboratory will no longer be offering the O44K MaCGH platform 
(4 x 44K) due to outdated and discontinued technology. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Iqbal by any of the methods listed below. 
 
 
 
From: From: M. Anwar Iqbal, Ph.D., FFACMG 

Professor, Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 
Director, Microarray CGH laboratory 
Associate Director, Cytogenetics Laboratory  
University of Rochester Medical Center 
URMC Central Laboratory  
211 Bailey Road  
Box 278846  
West Henrietta, New York 14586 
585-758-0422   Office 
Anwar_Iqbal@urmc.rochester.edu 
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